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Galloway Township, NJ- All interested singers are invited to join The Richard Stockton 
College of New Jersey Oratorio Society in their weekly rehearsals in preparation for a spring 
performance of “The African-American Spiritual:  Remembering the Tradition and Its Roots". 
 
“Please tell everyone you know who may want to come and sing with us, to come out to 
rehearsals.  All are welcome,” Director and Stockton Professor of Music, Beverly Vaughn said. 
 
The concert will feature music from noted composers such as Moses Hogan and William 
Dawson.  “This is the first time in many years that the Oratorio Society will be singing all African-
American Spirituals for the concert.  Singers are traveling from around the state and region to 
be a part of this exciting event,” said Vaughn. 
 
Rehearsals will be held on Monday nights at 7:30 p.m. in the newly renovated Alton Auditorium. 
 
The Stockton Oratorio Society, now in its 31st year, consists of students at Stockton College as 
well as members of the community ranging in age from 9 to over 90. 
 
For additional information, please call Stockton’s Division of Arts and Humanities at (609) 626-
3545. 
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